AEROLINEAS ARGENTINAS – net/bulk fares
 
Aerolineas Argentinas has revised our net/bulk fares from MIA and removed the blackout dates.
 
The net/bulk fares are now seasonal (low/high/peak) and apply all year. There is no change to the 31DEC 08 last ticket date.
 
The flights in December should be booked and ticketed as soon as possible. We anticipate some of these flights will not be available for much longer. These fares are not available on flights that already have a lot of bookings.
 
Your GDS should be updated with the new fares and rules.
 
Seasons:
LOW:  11JAN-11JUL and 09AUG-06DEC
HIGH: 29DEC-10JAN and 12JUL-08AUG
PEAK: 07DEC-28DEC
 
The fare will be based on the applicable season on the date of travel and NOT the season of the outbound travel date. EX: MIA-17DEC-BUE-20JAN ½ PEAK fare + ½ LOW fare.
 
Reminder: between BUE and the rest of Argentina, book Q class and between BUE and MVD/SCL/ASU/POA/RIO/SAO, book L class.
